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Dear Browsers and Cloud Team,

We fully support the findings in the CMA’s Provisional Decision on Mobile Browsers
and Cloud Gaming, including the recommendation to prioritize designating Mobile
Ecosystems under the DMCCA. Additionally, we agree that the scope of such SMS
investigations should include the supply of mobile browsers, browser engines, and
in-app browsing technology.

We strongly believe there will be material benefits for consumers and for business
users if investigations into the designation of Search Engines are commenced
concurrently to those for Mobile Ecosystems, including the supply of Mobile
Browsers, since many of the relevant Conduct Rules will be complimentary.

Once again, we thank you for your work in this areas and encourage you to move
forward with implementing the remedies proposed in the Provisional Decision report
as quickly as possible.

Best regards

DuckDuckGo Team




